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RESCISSION OF ORDER OF THE HEALTH OFFICER OF THE COUNTY OF 
SACRAMENTO DIRECTING ALL PUBLIC MEETINGS IN THE COUNTY TO 
OCCUR VIRTUALLY AND ENCOURAGING WORKPLACES TO CONDUCT 

MEETINGS REMOTELY AS BUSINESS NEEDS PERMIT 
 
 

DATE OF RESCISSION: February 16, 2022 
 

 
Effective immediately, the Order of the Health Officer issued January 6, 2022 
directing all public meetings in Sacramento County to occur virtually and 
encouraging workplaces to conduct meetings remotely is rescinded.  
Individuals should continue to follow all California Department of Public Health 
guidance and requirements.  
 
In workplaces, employers are subject to the Cal/OSHA COVID-19 Emergency 
Temporary Standard (ETS) or for some workplaces the Cal/OSHA Aerosol 
Transmissible Diseases (ATD) Standard and should consult those regulations 
for additional applicable requirements. 
 
The Health Officer will continue to assess COVID-19’s evolving impact on our 
community and may re-issue a public meeting or workplace order as changing 
circumstances dictate. 
 

 
IT IS SO ORDERED: 
 
 
 
Olivia Kasirye, MD, MS     Dated: February 16, 2022 
Health Officer of the County of Sacramento 
 

https://www.dir.ca.gov/dosh/coronavirus/ETS.html
https://www.dir.ca.gov/dosh/coronavirus/ETS.html
https://www.dir.ca.gov/dosh/dosh_publications/ATD-Guide.pdf
https://www.dir.ca.gov/dosh/dosh_publications/ATD-Guide.pdf

